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Parnjit Singh

From: Daren Zuk

Sent: 23 January 2025 09:40

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2025/0201/P

                                                                      

Thanks,

Daren

Daren Zuk

Principal Planner

                         

From: Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum <ktnfplanning@gmail.com> 

Sent: 22 January 2025 17:10

To: Daren Zuk <Daren.Zuk@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2025/0201/P

                                                                                                              

                                                                                                   

Dear Daren 

Thank you for sending this application.

We have no comments to make for this application (neither endorse nor oppose).

Kind regards

Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum

On Wed, Jan 22, 2025 at 10:54 AM Daren Zuk <Daren.Zuk@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

                                                                                      

 

        

 

                                                                                                          

                                                                                                            

                                                                   

                                                                                                     

                              


